City Commission to Consider Street Closures for Downtown Shot Put

On March 20, 2018, the Lawrence City Commission will consider a request to close the 100 block of E 8th Street and the intersection of 8th Street and New Hampshire Street from 6:00 a.m. Thursday April 19, 2018 to 6:00 a.m. Saturday April 21, 2018 for the 2018 Downtown Shot Put event. This closure would take place so that the shot put sector can be constructed and the event could take place in the street.

You are receiving this notification because the event will be taking place adjacent to property you own or occupy in Lawrence, Kansas.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this request please contact Mark Thiel, Assistant Public Works Director at mthiel@lawrenceks.org. You may also attend the City Commission meeting at 5:45 p.m. on Tuesday, March 20, 2018, at City Hall, 6 E 6th St, Lawrence, KS 66044.

Mark Thiel Assistant Public Works Director

